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UCare providers welcome to apply for Excellence in Cultural Care Clinics 
award and the Excellence in Disability Care Clinics award 

UCare recognizes our providers with the Excellence in Cultural Care Clinics award and the 
Excellence in Disability Care Clinics award for 2015. The application process is open to all UCare 
providers. You are invited to respond to one or both of the award applications. 
 
The Excellence in Cultural Care Clinics award recognizes providers that demonstrate Culturally and 
Linguistically Appropriate Services (CLAS) standards. The Excellence in Disability Care Clinics award 
recognizes providers that provide quality care specifically for people with disabilities.  
 
The application process for the Excellence in Cultural Care Clinics award can be found here.  The 
application process for the Excellence in Disability Care Clinics award can be found here.  Please 
complete the application(s) by April 15, 2015. If you have questions you can email us at 
P4Pinfo@ucare.org or call at 612-676-1070. 
 
Honorees will be selected and notified by May 1, 2015, and will be invited to attend our Provider 
Recognition Event, A Salute to Excellence!, on June 1, 2015,  at 5:30 p.m. at the McNamara Alumni 
Center at the University of Minnesota. Honorees are encouraged to attend the event, but it is not 
required to be considered for this award.  
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